
Dear Families: 

 Today we did not have a formal Sunday School, as many of the Youth were 

running the church service today since Pastor Bruce was on vacation last week. 

There were self-directed activities available for students and their parents to 

complete if they wanted to take a break from the service.  

 Looking ahead, we see that we are running out of Sunday School classes for 

this school year! There will be no Sunday School June 1st, as I will be out of town 

to celebrate my twin nieces’ graduation. Youth Sunday will be during worship 

service on June 8th. The students will lead worship, perform some songs, make a 

snack for the congregation, and display some of their hard work from this year. 

 We have one more opportunity to raise money for Literacy of Love before 

we break for the summer! We will hold a mini rummage sale on Sunday, June 1st. 

With the exception of a few high- value items, all merchandise is available for any 

donation you’d like to make. All proceeds will go to Ms. Matejka to assist with her 

orphanage in Uganda. We would like to give her a large donation to take with her 

when she goes to visit Uganda at the end of June. We have raised over $200 

dollars so far in 2025- thank you so much for your support! 

  

 Thank you for being with us today! 

Carol McClellan, CE Director 


